January 9, 1962

General W. E. Potter
Executive Vice President
New York World's Fair 1964-65 Corporation
Flushing Meadow Park
Post Office Box 1964
Flushing 52, New York

Dear General Potter:

one of the major reasons for my coming is to visit the Fairgrounds and discuss with you the possibilities of Illinois participation in the World's Fair. I think we would be safe in setting up Tuesday, January 23, as the date to get together and I would be delighted to have lunch with you.

I look forward to seeing you then.

Sincerely,

Victor de Grazia